Welcome back to school!



Dear children,

We hope to see you at school soon; we are missing you and every unique thing you bring to your class. Over the past few weeks, we have enjoyed talking to you on the phone and hearing about all of the fun activities and work that you have been doing at home. To help you come back to school, please see the following information:

You will be allocated to a "bubble class" for your time in school. Your bubble class will have two adults and no more than 11 children.

You will be in Bubble B3 with Miss Pipkin and Mrs Hynes in 3K.

Your start time will be: 8.55 am

Your finish time: 3:10 pm (You finish on Friday at 12.00pm)
Your entrance and exit will be: Main School Reception Door.

There are going to be a few things that are different at school. These include;

- You will be wearing your own clothes in school so wear comfortable clothes that you can do P.E in.
- The door you enter school may be different but look out for your allocated adult, who will show you where to go.
- You are going to bring your own bottle of water and a packed lunch, which you will keep in your desk. No one but you must touch these while you are in school and please ensure these are clearly labelled.
- We are trying really hard to bring as little into school as possible. If you are bringing in your phone, this is your responsibility and will be kept in your desk until the end of the day. This must be turned off and not used in the school building.
- When you arrive in the building, you will need to use the hand sanitisers to wash your hands. During the day, you will have access to your own bubble's sink for washing your hands.
- Lunches are going to be picnics in the classroom.
- You just need to bring your packed lunch and drinks bottle to school. You can also bring some sun cream and a cap that can stay in school, if you wish.
- Please ensure you have any inhalers or medication in school if you need them.
- We will send you a video to show you what the school looks like so you know what to expect; look out for this at some point this week.

Although school might look a bit different, and your teachers' hair may be a bit longer, we are still the same Boldmere family; we can't wait to see you!

